10 March 1981

CREDIT UNION RETIREE MEETING

- 1. On Saturday, 4 April 1981, at 10:00 a.m., the Credit Union will hold a meeting for retired members in the Headquarters Auditorium. As a courtesy, retirees will be allowed to park anywhere on the Headquarters Compound. Consequently, there will be no reserved parking on 4 April. Employees assigned reserved parking spaces who plan to use their spaces on that day are requested to arrive before 9:15 a.m. or park in other than their assigned spaces.
- 2. Your understanding and cooperation will be appreciated.